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Brandy Butler

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 3:07 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 20170225 
Attachments: Governor's Assignment  Case Number 666,538   EOG000433957; FW Consumer Inquiry - 

Florida Power & Light Company

See attached email and reply and add to the correspondence side of Docket 20170225. 
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Brandy Butler

From: CRM.CitizenServices <CRM.CitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 2:18 PM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: Governor's Assignment | Case Number: 666,538  | EOG:000433957
Attachments: 666538-samiian.pdf

  
Case Number: 666,538  

  

Origin Letter  
EOG 
Source 

Citizen Services  

Created On 11/17/2017 2:01 PM  
Letter Date 11/9/2017 12:00 AM  
Priority Default  

  

Case Attribute(s) 
Attribute  
Gas/Fuel Issues | Utilities   

  

Primary Contact Information 
First Name  Laila  Last 

Name 
 Samiian  Phone  904-790-3098  

   
City  400 Clearwater 

Drive 
Jacksonville 
Beach, Florida 
32082 
United States  

County  Duval  State  Florida  

  32082  Email  lsamiian@hotmail.com  

   
Address Line 1  400 Clearwater Drive  
Address Line 2    

   
Organization /      
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Additional 
Information 

 

   

   

   

   

  
Description 
Note 
 stop FPL gas plant  

 
Case Assignment  
Assigned To:  PSC - Public Service 

Commission  
Due Date:   12/11/2017 2:01 PM  

        
   

You have an assignment from the Executive Office of the Governor. 

Please have staff review and respond as appropriate. 

Please copy the link below to close the assignment, provide resolution information or request an 
extension/reassignment.  

Click Here to Update the Case 

If you have questions about this assignment, please send an email to 
CRM.CitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com.  

Sincerely, 

    Jonathan Orcel  
Office of Citizen Services 

Executive Office of the Governor 
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Brandy Butler

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 3:07 PM
To: 'lsamiian@hotmail.com'
Subject: FW: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company

Ms. Laila Samiian 
lsamiian@hotmail.com 
 
RE:  Inquiry 1262426C 
 
Dear Ms. Samiian: 
 
The Governor's office forwarded a copy of your email regarding Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) to the Florida 
Public Service Commission (PSC). The PSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the 
state, and investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to 
the PSC. The PSC has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida 
Relay Service, and pay telephone service. We appreciate the opportunity to assist you. 
 
You expressed a concern about FPL’s petition for determination of need for Dania Beach Clean Energy Center Unit 7.  
We will add your comments to the correspondence side of Docket No. 20170225. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




